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Holiday Greetings!!! 

The Dunn Housing Authority will be giving our residents a spiral 
ham for Christmas this year. The hams will be available at the 
Administrative Office on Thursday December 15, 2022. They will 
be ready for pickup at the office after 1:00 pm. Please if you do 
not have transportation contact Pat or Marsha so we can get it 
delivered to you. We appreciate you for being our resident and 
we would like to wish each and everyone of you a safe and hap-
py holiday season. The Administrative Office will be closed on 
December 26th, 27th and 28th for observance of the Holidays. 

Holiday Fire Prevention Tips 

Being aware of fire safety tips can have a big impact in 
helping to keep your home safe while you are decorating 
during the holidays. 

Even with all those Christmas tree fires, cooking equip-
ment is the leading cause of home fires and injuries. Ac-
cording to the NFPA, many fires occur on Thanksgiving and 
Christmas Day. Here are some holiday fire safety tips: 

Avoid using candles if possible. Consider using battery-
operated ones. 

When cooking pay close attention to what you’re doing 
and your surroundings. 

Educate yourself on kitchen safety.  



Dunn Police Department Coat Drive 

The Dunn Police Department had a coat drive 
in November and they have coats available if 
your in need. Please contact Kennise Jones at 
984-249-7149. She will assist you with what 
you need. 

2023 Inspections 

Beginning in 2023 will be having unit in-

spections quarterly. They will begin in 

February.  Notifications will be sent out 

giving you advance notice of the dates. 

         Little Things 

Empty trash cans sitting by the curb are 
such an eye sore. Please pull to the back of 
your unit after they are emptied. 

Please call 910-892-2948 to verify when 
household items will be picked up before 
you place them at the curb. 

The weather is colder now. To save from 
having a excess gas charge set thermostat 
on 70 to 72 degrees and it will help keep 
the cost down. Also, keeping your return 
vent dusted and not blocked by furniture 
will help to keep cost down.  

If you suspect that you may have bedbugs 
please notify the office immediately. So 
that they can be treated. They spread 
quickly and need to be reported. 

If your vehicle is in need of repair and you 
have fluids running out of it please put a 
piece of cardboard under it until it can be 
moved or repaired we have some really bad 
looking areas on some of the parking lots.  

Please pick up trash in your yards. It may 
not be your trash but it is your yard and 
you are responsible for keeping it clean. 
Trash charge is 25.00. 

Parking on grass or sidewalks is a charge of 
45.00.  


